
Good morning, Gateway!  Today is Friday, January 28, 2022. 

______ Attention Girls Basketball Teams: There is no 7th  grade practice today.  the 8th grade team will 

have practice today.   

______ There are starting to be some awesome looking Winter doors around the school.  Remember, 

the door decorating contest is next Friday.   Talk to your 7th period teacher about decorating their door 

and adding some color to our hallways!  Remember, the winning class gets a treat from ASB! 

______ Attention 8th grade Gateway Reads Committee: We will meet in the library for our meeting 

today at lunch. 

______ Would you please put in the announcements that there is no 7th grade practice today. I 

announced it at the parent meeting last night but I had a couple girls who missed practice so I want to 

make sure that they know. 

______ The yearbook club is looking for some short stories to include in this year’s yearbook.  

Last year we had so many wonderful stories submitted, and we would love to include some this 

year as well.  If you have a short story that you’ve written or are looking for an excuse to write 

one, here’s your chance.  Write a story on any school appropriate topic, keep it to 400 words or 

less, and email it to Mrs. Stoskopf by next Friday.  The yearbook club members will read them 

and then choose which ones will be published in our yearbook!  Check your Outlook email from 

Mrs. Stoskopf for more information. 

_____ There is a yearbook club meeting next Tuesday for the photographers and reporters.  

Please make sure you have a ride home at 4:00 or sign up for the activity bus during your lunch. 

______ Valentine's day is almost here! This means students can purchase candygrams for their 

friends! Candygrams are $1 each and can be only paid with cash. Please bring exact cash. 

Candygrams will be sold in the commons before school starting at 7:50 and ending at 8:05.  

Sales will be held February 1st to February 4th. They will be delivered on February 14th to the 

designated person's first-period class.  Spread kindness and love with a Candygram. 

______ Attention Girls Basketball Teams:  It’s time to pay your $40 athletic fee.  You can do this online 

or bring a check or cash to the Office.  This must be paid before the first game next Thursday. 

And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character! 

 

 

 

 

 

 


